
Consulate General of India 

Brisbane 

*** 

 

 

As part of the best practices being followed by the Consulate General of India in Brisbane, the 
Consulate is conducting an ‘Open House’ to address the grievances, if any, from the members of the 
Indian Community under the Consulate’s jurisdiction, related to Passports, Consular and other 
related services. 
 
Details of the same can be found in the attached notice.  

Entry is permitted only upon registration.  
Kindly register via the QR code displayed in the attached notice. 

Or  

REGISTER HERE: 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeOtgcXAwTcsaV89qx0ned4sf7yd2eKqMuueYMe47GSSx
6s3w/viewform?usp=dialog 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeOtgcXAwTcsaV89qx0ned4sf7yd2eKqMuueYMe47GSSx6s3w/viewform?usp=dialog
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeOtgcXAwTcsaV89qx0ned4sf7yd2eKqMuueYMe47GSSx6s3w/viewform?usp=dialog

